
From: Brenda Ballou [mailto:bballou@cityofseward.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:14 AM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us>; Turner, Michele <MicheleTurner@kpb.us> 
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Seward City Council on KPB Bed Tax 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when 

responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

 
Johni, 
 
On Monday, June 24, 2019, there will be a resolution on the council agenda opposing the proposed KPB 
12% bed tax. This resolution is coming forward by council’s direction. 
 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SEWARD, ALASKA, 

OPPOSING KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH ORDINANCE 2019-09 LEVYING A 12 PERCENT 

(12%) TAX ON TEMPORARY LODGING, EXEMPTING TEMPORARY LODGING RENTALS 

FROM GENERAL BOROUGH SALES TAX AND ALLOWING CITIES THAT LEVY A 

SIMILAR SALES TAX ON TEMPORARY LODGING TO EXEMPT UP TO ONE-HALF OF 

THE BOROUGH TEMPORARY LODGING TAX, SUBJECT TO VOTER APPROVAL 

 

 

Brenda 

 
 
Brenda J. Ballou, MMC 

City Clerk 

Notary Public 

City of Seward 

PO Box 167 

Seward, AK 99664 

 

Phone (907) 224-4045 

Fax (907) 224-4038 
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